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Submission: A merger with Auburn Council makes no sense whatsoever. Burwood Council area has no common boundaries 
with Auburn. The lack of information provided by Burwood Council regarding the benefits/drawbacks and the financial status 
of each of the Council areas involved leads me to believe, once again, that they cannot do a job properly. 
 
I would not support a merger with Auburn/Strathfield Councils. Nor would I support the 'stand-alone option'. 
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